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Look and learn beyond the classroom | Have high aspirations and fulfil our potential   

Care, share and belong | Lead, teach and learn with passion 
 
 

 
 

3rd June 2025 
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to kindly request your participation in our upcoming parent survey. 
 
As the headteacher of Leavening Community Primary, I value your voice and the unique 
perspectives you bring as members of our school community. Your feedback is essential in 
ensuring that our school's journey continues to serve the needs and aspirations of our pupils 
and families. 
 
I would be grateful if you could take the time to complete the survey by Monday, 16th June. 
Your participation will ensure that your views and concerns are reflected in our ongoing 
efforts to enhance the educational experience we provide. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and engagement. I look forward to receiving your 
valuable input and to working together to build an even stronger and more vibrant school 
community. 
 
Warm wishes 
 

 
 
Sian Mitchell 
Headteacher 
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